Dear student,

[bookmark: _GoBack]          Thank you for submitting your Cares Act application.  I regret to inform you that you have not been awarded a Cares Act grant.  This decision is in no way a reflection on you or your financial situation.  The decision was based on the information provided in your application and that you did not meet the eligibility criteria requirements.
 	If you have any questions in regards to your Cares Act Emergency Grant application please email caresact@ramapo.edu and we will respond to you in a timely manner.
We wish you the best and we hope you have had a successful spring semester at Ramapo College.
 
 Sincerely,

The Cares Act Committee

